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• Developing common standards is essential to the creation 

of dual credit programs – including textbooks and 

assessments. 

• Industry approved the program competencies (standards) 

that provided the framework for the assessment. 

• Postsecondary partners are very supportive of the process 

of developing dual credit and rigorous standards which 

reduces the need for remediation. 



• The dual credit program at our community college 

system is recognized throughout the state.

• Value of Statewide Agreement – it offers students 

multiple options for transcripted credit within the 

community college system and two four-year colleges

• End-of-Program assessment(s) are essential for 

determining student readiness for postsecondary work. 

The maintenance cost of the assessment is a challenge 

for our state.

• Professional development is on-going and includes 

guidance, parents, faculty, administrators and 

postsecondary admissions and academic affairs 

personnel. 
•Contact:  Kathleen Totten, 603-433-1964, erpartnership@ccsnh.edu

mailto:erpartnership@ccsnh.edu

